
 

To: Members of the General Committee 

From: Sandra Clancy, Director of Corporate Services 

Meeting Date: January 15, 2018 

Subject: Report CPFS18-005 
Peterborough Police Service  
Facility Space Needs Study - Steering Committee 
Representation  

Purpose 
A report to seek Council approval for representation on the Peterborough Police Service 
Facility Space Needs Study Steering Committee. 

Recommendation 
That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CPFS18-005 dated January 
15, 2018, of the Director of Corporate Services, as follows: 

That the following positions sit on the Police Facility Space Needs Study Steering 
Committee: 

• Councillor Henry Clarke – Chair of Finance for the City of Peterborough 
• Sandra Clancy – Director of Corporate Services 
• Mac MacGillivray – Property and Energy Manager for the City of Peterborough 

Budget and Financial Implications 
There is no cost to approving the recommendation in this report. Funds have been 
allocated in the 2018 Capital Budget for the Space Needs Study (Project 8-1.02).  
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Additional funds will likely be required in future capital budgets to implement any 
recommendations coming from the Study.  

Background 
The need to undertake a comprehensive Facility Needs Study was included in the 
Peterborough Police Service 2017 – 2019 Business Plan recently completed as well as 
the previous Business Plan.  

The Board Chair of the Peterborough Police Services Board (PSB) sent a letter, attached 
as Appendix A, dated November 16, 2017, to the City Clerk asking Council to appoint City 
representatives to the Steering Committee.  

At the PSB meeting of December 5, 2017, Mayor Bennett and Niquel Pritchard Pataki, 
PSB Executive Assistant, were appointed to the Steering Committee. Other members of 
the Steering Committee include Deputy Chief of Police - Tim Farquharson, Peterborough 
Police Association President -  Jeff Chartier, Civilian Director - Christie Lee, Inspector  - 
Lynne Buehler and 911 Communications Manager - Alison Kirkland. 
 
It is recommended that Councillor Henry Clarke, Chair of Finance, Sandra Clancy, 
Director of Corporate Services and Mac MacGillivray, Property and Energy Manager be 
the City representatives on the Steering Committee and join the others listed above.  

Submitted by, 

Sandra Clancy,  
Director of Corporate Services 

Contact Name: 
Sandra Clancy 
Director of Corporate Services 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext 1863 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-876-4607 
E-mail: sclancy@peterborough.ca 

Attachments: 
Appendix A: Letter from Police Services Board, November 16, 2017 

mailto:sclancy@peterborough.ca


Appendix A


	Purpose
	Recommendation
	Budget and Financial Implications
	Background

